BARASAT GOVERNMENT COLLEGE

NOTICE

No. 69 / Al=)D Date: 18/10/2022

As desired by competent authority this is to notify that all newly admitted students of the P.G.
1* Semester, 2022 will come to Post Graduate Departments and finally to college office on 19/10/2022
within 10.30 am to 11.30 am with online filled up Registration forms and all other documents. Head of
the Departments of Bengali, Botany, Physics and Zoology are requested to make necessary arrangements
and entrust faculty members for verification in the respective departments
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